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Submission: As Leichhartd Council ratepayers, we are vigorously opposed to the proposed amalgamation with other inner 
west councils. We believe that Leichhartd council is already functioning effectively in a financially responsible manner.  
In our view there is nothing positive to be gained from the proposed amalgamation and potential decline and quality of 
services. 
 
Kind regards 
Dr Steven Spencer 
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